
• Child care for children ages Pre-K and under will be available outdoors each Sunday from 
9:45 am-11:15 am. In the event of inclement weather, distanced play will be held indoors. More 
information about Sunday activities for children is available online at sapc.com.

• Registration is no longer required to attend worship in person. Simply show up and proceed to 
the sanctuary.

• Upon arrival, all worshippers will be asked to note their attendance by signing in at tables 
adjacent to main entrances.

• Masks will be required by all in attendance while inside the building (ages 2 and up). For 
those arriving without a mask, one will be provided by a member of our ushering team. It is 
important to note that we are a community of both vaccinated and unvaccinated people. In 
particular, we must be mindful of our youth, who are just now eligible for vaccination, and our 
children under 12, who are still not eligible to receive the vaccine. Thus, the requirement for 
wearing a mask in worship should not be a point of contention, judgment, or division among us. 
Rather, our vigilance is an outward sign of inward grace toward one another when gathered for 
worship.

• Bibles and hymnals will be available for use in the pews, but not fellowship pads.
• Bulletins will be provided to all attendees.
• Ushers will assist worshippers with appropriately distanced sanctuary seating and with an 

orderly egress once the service has concluded.
• Offering plates will be available near each doorway at the back of the sanctuary.
• Hand sanitizer will be available in the sanctuary and elsewhere in the building.
• We ask that informal groups not gather while inside the building. Maintaining a safe distance, 

you are welcomed and encouraged to gather outside for fellowship with other congregants.
• Services will continue online via live streaming (not pre-recorded); an email containing a link 

will continue to be sent every week. All services will be available for viewing afterwards via 
YouTube.

• As always, please refrain from worshipping in person if you or members of your household 
aren’t feeling well




